
1

Carrie Caylor

From: Sang McDonnell <sang.mcdonnell@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 7:49 AM
To: Carrie Caylor; Amber Lewis
Cc: Allegra Feito; marietimmermann; Brian Nash; David Cazares
Subject: Off-Street Parking Plan for WHAC's tennis court project

Hi Carrie & Amber, 
 
Regarding the permit application for WHAC, we are not planning on having any changes to our current parking 
plan. We have off-street parking in our parking lot that can currently accommodate 44 vehicles. 
 
We will also never schedule tennis events at the same time as swim events. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions about this plan. 
 
Thank you, 
Sang McDonnell 
512-650-6830 


